
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear families,  
 
Spiritual Time   
  
Following feedback from students and parents, in order to support our school community, we have made the 
decision to facilitate a period of spiritual time at Dixons Trinity Chapeltown during lunchtime. This will be on a trial 
basis in the first instance. It is a time and space for all students, faith or non-faith, to have the opportunity to develop 
their spirituality and to practice their faith.   
 
If you would like your child to have the opportunity to take part in spiritual time during family dining, please complete 
this form by Sunday 26 February 2023 at 4pm. If your child requires a prayer mat to take part in spiritual time, this 
will be provided by the Academy.  
 
This opportunity will be communicated to students next week and, will come into effect on Monday 28 February 
2023. 
 
Students choosing to attend spiritual time will be expected to behave respectfully and appropriately in accordance 
with the school rules. Any students that are not meeting the expectations during this time, will be unable to take 
part in spiritual time.  
   
If you have any questions, please contact school in the usual way.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Natalie Brookshaw 
All-Through Principal  


